Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket W-3529

From: Becky Dove <becky.dove@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 2:20 PM

To: Tiffany N. White <TIFFANYW @cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket W-3529

Hi Tiffany,

| am writing to you with my comments on the zoning docket W-3529.

| am opposed to the neighborhood plan that has been submitted by Hubbard Realty of Winston Salem, Inc. | live in a
neighborhood called Ashford that is off of Somerset Rd. | believe that Somerset road cannot handle all the new traffic
the new neighborhood will bring. Somerset is a windy road that many cars speed down and they don’t stay in their lane
around the curves. It is my fear that adding so much more traffic to this street will result in increased fatal accidents. |
already hate driving on that road as it is. This new neighborhood will make it worse.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Becky Dove
Sent from my iPhone



